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Dear visitor 
 

Friends of Holy Trinity Church 
 
Since 2009, we have been gathering a group of people who support the Parish 
Church of Freckleton, the aim being to provide financial support to the church. 
 
The church is always there for you when you may feel you need it, and by becoming 
a Friend, you will show your appreciation of that fact. 
 
We are asking that you pay a quarterly subscription of £13 by standing order, in 
return for which we will produce a quarterly newsletter, informing you of past and 
future events and plans for maintenance of the fabric of the church. 
 
Also, perhaps you would consider joining our 100 Club, at £1 per week, thereby 
giving yourself the opportunity to win a weekly prize of £25 or a major prize at 
Christmas and Easter. 
 
Whether you contribute to either or both of the above or not, you know there is 
always a warm welcome for you and yours at any of our services or social events. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
On behalf of Holy Trinity Parochial Church Council 
 
 
 


